
 

Event Report 
 

"Programming with C++ Language: The Complete Course" Online Course from 

UDEMY dated May 21, 2021-June 22,2021 
 

The Department of BCA organized an intellectual and technical event, " Programming with C++ 

Language: The Complete Course " Online Course from UDEMY. It was a one month event to understand 

why C++ is a useful Object Oriented Concepts for developers & to learn how to design and program 

C++. With an increase in the need for IT positions and, at the same time, a rise in the number of 

programmers and software developers, it is becoming more and more important to showcase and validate 

your knowledge, especially when you’re looking for a new job and are having to compete on the job 

market with dozens or even hundreds of other applicants. 

A valuable C++ certificate is a powerful weapon in the race for better employment, first-rate expertise 

and greater competitiveness. Certification opens doors to a better job and a better salary. It is a great 

motivator for self-improvement and self-development. It is one of the key requirements set by an 

increasing number of IT managers and, frequently, a standard criterion for candidates among recruiters. 

Certification is proof to the employer that you possess the expertise necessary to fulfil certain duties. At 

the same time, it is a sign for them that you are willing to expand your knowledge. And because certified 

individuals directly contribute to an increase in a company’s efficiency, productivity and profit-making 

capacity, certification is a great asset for every organization. 

After completion of the course, there was a certificate distribution ceremony wherein Hon'ble Chairman 

Mr. Atul Mangal was invited as a Chief Guest. The event was inaugurated by Hon'ble Vice-chairman, 

Mr. Ayush Mangal. His presence was a great motivation for the students and faculties of BCA 

department.  Head of the Department, Prof. Abhay N. Tripathi Sir addressed the students and made them 

aware about the importance of technical courses in our future career aspects.  

During the event, all the precautions with respect to COVID-19 were taken into consideration. 

After the event ended, our HOD Prof. Abhay N. Tripathi and faculties of BCA Department appreciated 

the student’s efforts and contribution for the event. 
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